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                                       N E W S    R E L E A S E  
  

Church Warehouse Break-in 
 

CREEDMOOR, N.C. – The Creedmoor Police Department is investigating a Breaking, 
Entering, and Larceny that occurred at the Christian Faith Center Warehouse (101 Peach Tree 
St.). The incident occurred on Sunday, September 26, 2021, between 9:38 p.m. and 10:00 p.m.  
 
Officers and investigators have secured and reviewed surveillance footage that indicates the 
suspects were in a light silver vehicle -- possibly a 4-door mini-Cooper -- canvassing the 
Christian Faith Center Warehouse parking lot on Friday, September 24, at 9:56 p.m. The 
suspects then returned to the warehouse on Sunday, September 26, at 9:38 p.m., driving a U-
Haul truck. The suspects entered the warehouse and stole multiple items totaling more than 
$40,000. The U-Haul truck was last seen traveling West on West Church St towards Elm St.  
 
A listing of the stolen items as well as images and video are attached. 
 
Anyone with information, or knowledge of similar cases, is urged to call the Creedmoor Police 
Department at (919) 528-1515 or Granville County Crime Stoppers at (919) 693-3100. 
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